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Julie Kloss Molina 
Sr. Env ironment Advisor 

 

tel 218 591 8920 
Julie.Kloss@enbridge.com 

 

Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
11 E. Superior St., Suite 125 
Duluth, MN 55802 

 
 

January 19, 2023 
 
Bill Sande 
Lead Project Manager 
USACE Hayward Regulatory Field Office 
10637 Hayward Court, Unit 2 
Hayward, Wisconsin  54843 
 
RE: Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership  
 Line 5 Wisconsin Segment Relocation 
 Responses to Data Requests dated December 6, 2022 

Regulatory File No. 2020-00260-WMS 
 

 
Dear Bill:  
 
Thank you for your work and the work of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) in preparing 
an Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Line 5 Wisconsin Segment Relocation Project. This 
letter provides information requested by the USACE on December 6, 2022 to complete 
development of the draft EA. 
 
Set forth below please find the individual requests from the December 6, 2022 letter, by Enbridge’s 
response to each request. 
 
If you have questions about the information presented in the attached materials, please contact 
me at (218) 591-8920. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Julie Kloss Molina 
Sr. Environment Advisor 
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
 
Enclosures: Data Request Responses  
          
cc: Ben Callan, WDNR 

 Adam Mednick, WDNR 


